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Saint Mary MacKillop said,                                                                                                               
“Never See a Need Without Doing Something About It !”                                                               

At St Joseph’s We: Need to have a Positive Attitude                                                                       
 Need to be Aware and Need to Take Action.                                                                                                

             Our next fortnight’s Triple A Social Skill is Listening                                      
  Our focus within the three areas are as follows                                                                
Attitude : Showing Respect for others when they are speaking 

Awareness : Of what a Good Listener is & Looks Like. 
Action : Listening Well 

Bulletin—Week 11 of Term 2, 25th June 2020 

Last Day of Term 2 - Tomorrow June 26, 2.15pm finish 
  
  

Dear Parents, Carers, Families and Friends  
It’s time for a break ! I hope you can spend time 
with your family and friends, and are able to enjoy 
good health over the next two weeks. Our staff 
have been going strong since starting on Easter 
Monday eleven weeks ago, they have been amazing 
and certainly deserve a worry free break.   
When we return I hope restrictions have lifted 
somewhat and we can move more freely and plan 
with confidence. Until then, such activities as 
Parent / Teacher / Student Conferences, Inter-
School Sport, Camps and Excursions, Sacraments 
and Book Week will remain on the maybe list. 
Until then, look after yourself and care for your 
families and friends. 
 
 
 

 

Dates To Remember 
Fri 26 June  - Last Day of Term 2  2.15pm finish  
(Please note Buses will run an hour earlier) 
Mon 13 July – Start of Term 3  
 (Term Planner published week 1 ) 

                                 
 
  
  

  Paul Arnel 

Change of Plans – Reports Home Today 
Our original idea was to hand mid-year reports to you at our 
Parent Teacher Meetings early next term  but this week’s 
changed Distancing Conditions puts this in doubt. So Reports 
go home today with an accompanying letter of explanation. 
We will organise Catch-Ups next term 
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PRIVACY POLICY 

 For access please visit our website.  www.sjnumurkah.catholic.edu.au. 

 SCHOOL FEES: 

If any family would like to commence having their fees directly debited fortnightly or monthly this can be 

done at any time! 

Next Fortnightly Debits: June 26th & July 10th  

Monthly Debits take place on the 18th of each month up to and including November. 

If you have unexpected circumstances for the fortnight or month and need to stop a Direct Debit please note they 

are processed two days before the due date and so you will need to contact us prior to that, to put a stop on them. 

EFTPOS and CENTREPAY are now a payment option.  Please enquire at the office.   

If you have any queries or concerns about your payment commitments, please do not hesitate to come in and 

speak to Paul.  If you are wanting to amend your payment options, please do so ASAP.   

If you have any queries, please ring Gayle or Donna at the office on 5862 1804 

                

 
Prep A  Ethan Brown 

For taking risks and having a go even 

when the going gets tough. 

 

  Owen Chmiel 

For doing his best, and completing writing 

tasks with greater enthusiasm. 

 

Prep N  Chelsea Kauter Barber 

For the enthusiasm she brings to our class 

and for being positive. 

 

  Koby Boxtel 

For being happy and positive, and always 

smiling. Well done! 

 

Prep H  Avarni Peterson 

For her motivation and consistency in 

reading this term. Well done! 

 

Max Boase 

For your growing confidence in our 

classroom, and for being kind to all. 

 

Jun S  Nicholas Hughes 

For enthusiastically and cooperatively 

participating in his NCG enquiry project 

group. 

Addi Stuart 

For her willingness to take on challenges 

during our multiplication lesson. Well 

Done Addi! 

 

Jun F  Xavier Hall 

For making strong choices and being a 

leader on the playground. 

 

  Zen Frost 

For being a wonderful friend to his 

classmates, and never seeing a need 

without doing something about it 

 

Jun H  Ash Curtis 

For your brilliant letter writing. You wrote 

with such expression and creativity. Keep 

up the great work 

 

  Eva Russo 

For your determined attitude towards your 

reading. We are so proud of your efforts. 

 

Jun M  Isla Culton 

For her positive attitude towards her 

learning and willingness to give things a 

go. 

 

 

Office News 

Student of  the Week 



 

 
 3 

St Joseph’s School - Newsletter 

  Ishaan Maharaj 

For reading with confidence and using a 

loud clear voice. Well done! 

 

Mid W  Ben Osler 

For settling back into our classroom 

routine with a positive and happy attitude. 

Well done. 

 

  Myla Stuart 

For her excellent efforts in literacy, 

especially writing an amazing recount of 

her home learning experience. 

 

Mid H   Elijah Tonkin 

For returning to school and transferring 

his spelling skills into fantastic results in 

dictation. 

 

  Erin McPherson 

For displaying such a happy, positive 

attitude in and around our classroom. 

 

Mid M  Jess Laidlaw 

For being an example to her classmates by 

having a positive attitude, being organised 

and awareness of others in small groups. 

 

  Pippa Routley 

For developing her confidence to discuss 

her reading and ask questions about it. 

 

Mid O  Ivy O’Dwyer 

For returning to school with a fantastic 

attitude and work ethic. 

 

  Jessica Osborne 

For continuing a fantastic work ethic after 

returning from home learning. 

 

Sen S  Caitlyn Hender 

For a terrific and positive return to school. 

Thank you for sharing your happy smile. 

 

  Timmy Oswald 

For his terrific return back to school. 

Thank you for sharing your wonderful 

personality.  

 

Sen B  Matilda Bannon 

For working hard on early learning task 

and for always listening attentively. 

  Izaak Hopkins  

For his positivity towards all learning 

tasks.  

 

Sen M  Skyla O’Dwyer 

For being a fantastic role model within 

our senior school. 

  Jules Cook 

For working well and showing off his 

maths skills during the amazing race.  

 

Sen H  Sienna Bosse 

For returning to school with a positive 

attitude and a smile on her face. 

 

 Layla Sanders 

For amazing maths skills during the 

amazing race. 

 

SPECIALIST AWARDS: 

  

Music  Harley Ranken 

For displaying excellent rhythm and 

timing in Music. 

 

LOTE  Brooklyn Few 

For conscientious efforts to learn the 

Italian language. Well Done! 

 

Art   Nate Agnew 

Congratulations on your great listening 

and your very creative art. 

 

Lots of jumpers, drink 

bottles & containers etc 

still in lost property. 

Please come & check for 

any lost items by Friday 

26th June. At the end of 

the term any containers 

still in lost property shall 

be donated to Vinnies.  

 

 

 

Lost Property 



 

  
 4 

St Joseph’s School - Newsletter 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Community Notices 

 
 
Numurkah FNC Junior Football & 

Netball 

Finally, the time has come!!!  

We’re ready to start. 

Current and new players welcome. 

 3rds & 4ths Footy – Training 

Commenced Tuesday June 23 

@ 5pm 

( new players welcome – 

season dates pending ) 

 U/10s & 12s Footy – Training 

Commenced Wednesday June 

24 @ 5pm 

(all boys and girls welcome, 

just turn up : Season will be 

the 10 weeks of Term 3 ) 

 Auskick & NetSetGo – 

Program Commences Friday, 

July 17 @ 5pm 

(Season will be the 10 weeks 

of Term 3 – don’t do on-line 

sign ups yet, details to come ) 

 

 
NETBALL: NET-SET-GO 

 

Attention parents of 5 - 10 year old children. 

 

My name is Leanne Rawson and I am one of the coaches for 

Net-Set-Go at NFNC this year. 

 

If your child is interested in participating in Netball - Net-

Set-Go this year, can you please fill out an expression of 

interest survey to help the coaches determine how the season 

will look.  This does not mean you are committed to 

participating. 

What:  Weekly 10 week skills sessions  

Where:  Numurkah Football Netball Club Netball 

courts 

When:  Friday nights 

Starting: Week 1 Term 3 (July 17) 

Finishing: Week 10 Term 3 (Sept 18) 

Survey: https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/MN2CCK2 

Net-Set-Go Info: https://vic.netball.com.au/suncorp-netsetgo 

Email: leannerawson1@hotmail.com 

Registration information to come.  

If you have any questions, feel free to email me. 

 

Kind regards,  

Leanne Rawson 

 
 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/MN2CCK2
https://vic.netball.com.au/suncorp-netsetgo
mailto:leannerawson1@hotmail.com
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